April 15, 1998

BPSEES o S Mr. Esahag Haidarian

CBRTH B F Chairman, Parish council
DD Holy Resurrection Armenian Church
P.O.Box 143
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- South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Mr. Haidarian:

Thank you for your clarification about question #3, however, you
have still not informed us who the “new” or present parish council
members are and were they elected or unanimously approved by the
Assembly?

Please send us the names in order to approve them.

With prayers,

5

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian
Primate
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